Doves Netball Club
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The Doves Netball Club is an unincorporated association. Enquiries regarding the Club
should be directed to dovesnetball@hotmail.com.

Doves was formed to allow players of all abilies to play netball with other members of
the St Stephen's Community. Although the majority of the club's players attend St
Stephen's School and the club trains at the school, the school does not play any part in
running the club and accepts players from outside the school.

The 2024 Winter Season will commence on Friday 26™ April 2024 for all Net Set Go and
Saturday 27™ April 2024 for Juniors and Open. The season will finish on the 234/24t
August 2024 for all divisions, with eligible teams commencing their finals journey on
August 31% to September 14" 2024 (This applies to U12’s and above).

Registration Process
All registration and uniform orders are to be lodged online via PlayHQ. All existing and

new players will need to log in to PlayHQ using the appropriate link below and follow
the instructions.

1) Please complete registration using the link below:

For Yr 6 and above registering into Juniors:
https://www.playhg.com/netball-australia/register/737361

For Yr 2 to Yr 5 registering into Net Set Go:
https://www.playhq.com/netball-australia/register/ffa330

2) Payments will be made through the PlayHQ website at the time of registration.

3) New players only: Once you have registered your child, you must email a copy of
your child’s Birth Certificate, Birth Certificate Extract or Passport to
dovesnetball@hotmail.com.

Online registrations open Monday 15" January 2024 at 9am and close on Friday 16"
February 2024 at 5pm.



